services, and labor necessary to develop this project. Further, rezoning this property to R-21
classification would promote Goal 4 by enabling the development of affordable housing options
for first time homebuyers, young professionals, and military members, which is also consistent
with Policy Goal 4.2.1.

Thank you for your consideration in amending the zoning classification of this property. If I can
answer any questions about this request, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Respectfully,

Jackson R. Langdale
Attorney for the Owner




